
Indian Lake Planning Commission  

Meeting Minutes 

January 4th, 2021 

 

Remote meeting called to order by Chairman Hanson at 6:02 PM. 

  

Present – Bob Hanson, Scott Hollern, Chris Keiser, Pamela Tadken, Dick Stern 

Absent – Cheryl Hohman, Fred Jones 

Guests – Ron Sieling, Charlotte McConn, Joe Hughes 

 

Minutes of the December 7th 2020 meeting were reviewed.  Motion by Bob Hanson to approve, 

seconded by Pamela Tadken, all ayes, motion approved. 

 

Old Business: 

Detached Garages:  Several guests had concerns regarding the planned action to remove Section 308 

from 144 to prevent further detached garage construction until a reasonable ordinance could be 

promoted.  Various member of the Planning Commission discussed the reasoning behind it, and 

provided examples of  existing detached garages, both good and bad.  Bob Hanson welcomed all the 

guests to voice their concerns at the Borough Council public hearing on 1/13/21. 

 

Tree Cutting.:  A complaint was made regarding tree cutting. Scott Hollern stated the the current ZEO 

has been trained to research tree cutting permit requests more vigilantly. 

 

New Business: 

None. 

 

Motion to adjourn by Chris Keiser, seconded by Pam Tadken, all ayes, meeting adjourned at 8:06 PM.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted: 


